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Details

This page includes 2 letters about regulation fees for 2020-21.

The regulator wrote to all private registered providers on 17 July 2019 to
set out its proposals for fee levels in 2020-21 following a review of
resources. The review identified the need for an increase in capacity to
ensure that we can continue to effectively regulate the sector. Providers
were given until 14 August 2019 to feedback on the proposals.

Following the responses to the proposals, the regulator wrote to providers on
4 November 2019 confirming its intention to increase the per-unit fee for
those with 1,000 homes or more. The letter sets out the key points raised by
providers in relation to the proposals and the regulator’s response to them.

For further information about the RSH fees scheme please see Fees for social
housing regulation.
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4 November 2019 Outcome letter from RSH added in response to the fees1.
2020-21 proposals.
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